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Important News

January 29th – February 2nd  

• Hello Wonderful Lion Parents! I am super impressed with all of the hard 
work that the Lions have put into their science projects. I can tell they 
had a great time working on them, and that they learned a lot. Thank 
you for putting in all the hours you did to steer them in the right 
direction. We will be able to show off all these projects with a Science 
Fair Walkthrough for the 4th through 6th graders on Tuesday. The actual
Science Fair Judging will take place in the MPR this Wednesday from 
11:00 to 12:00 p.m. 

• A quick plug for Track! Track will be every Tuesday from 3:30 to 4:20 
p.m. The track meet is on March 17th at Ayala High school. Final 
registration deadline for the event is March 2nd. The ten dollars and 
the City permission slip must be turned in at City Hall. I understand that
there are a lot of commitments for our Lions, but if they would still like 
to compete on the day of the event, please let me know soon. 

• I will be sending home a math quiz this week, in which the Lions did a 
great job. We will have another math quiz on Tuesday and a chapter 
test on Wednesday. I uploaded a parent math newsletter on my 
website that details the important concepts for this chapter. 
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